
STAKE HOLDERS MEETING FOR MASTERS OF DENTAL SURGERY IN ORAL AND MAXILLOFACIAL 
RADIOLOGY AND IMAGING 

 

The School of Dental Sciences held a stake holders meeting to discuss the Draft Curriculum for 
Masters of Dental Surgery in Oral and Maxillofacial Radiology and Imaging. 

The meeting was expected to discuss the following:- 

1. The appropriateness of the course 

2. The feasibility of the course 

3. The content of the course, and 

4. Any other relevant issues. 

 


